
Dear UM Faculty, 

If you still need to do so, the Go Griz Store (bookstore) would like to remind you to 
submit your Spring 2024 textbook orders. Please send your textbook order information 
to Course Materials Market Manager, Justin Nixon-Hawes, at 2340txt@follett.com. 

If you are ordering materials for the first time, please send: 

• The course number and section(s) 
• The title and author 
• ISBN(s) 
• Usage: required or recommended 

If you are using the same materials from a previous term, you can reply with “Same 
items from Term 20XX.” 

If you do not require any course materials, please reply, “No textbook required.” 

If you have already submitted your textbook orders, you may disregard this message. 

------------------------------------- 

At the Go Griz Store, you and your students will find these offerings and more: 

• Continuation of your Inclusive Access program 
• A large assortment of used rental inventory (in-store and online) to help save 

students money 
• Digital options for most standard titles 
• Year-round buyback on student books 
• A faculty discount on general merchandise so you can show your school spirit! 

Not using a book or using OER materials only? Let us know so we can list it for your 
students! 

Previously on Inclusive Access? Let us know when you submit your adoption so we 
can set this up for future terms! 

Coming for Summer 2024! Discover Adopt: An easy online platform to submit your 
book adoptions, find new materials, adopt online resources, and readopt your old 
favorites term after term. 

Thank you, 

Office of the Provost  
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